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TO: Recipients of Licensing & 

Regulatory Committee papers 
 

 Our reference  HMH 

 Your reference  N/A 

 Contact  Helen Hardinge 
 Email  democratic.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk 
 

 25 January 2024 
 

 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
Licensing and Regulatory Committee - Monday 29 January 2024 
 
I am now able to enclose, for consideration at the Monday 29 January 2024 meeting 
of the Licensing and Regulatory Committee, the attached item that was unavailable 
when the agenda was printed. 
 
This additional paper forms a supplementary appendix to the following report 
and sets out a further fare proposal from a member of the Trade: 

 
Agenda 

No 

Item 

 6. Review into West Suffolk Council's Hackney Carriage Fares Table 
for 2024  (Pages 1 - 2) 

 
  Report No: LIC/WS/24/001 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Helen Hardinge 
Democratic Services Officer  

Human Resources, Governance and Regulatory 
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